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Local Coordinating Board for Transit  
June 27, 2024 

11:00 a.m. 
 

This will take place via electronic means.  
 

For more information about how to get connected to this meeting, please contact David Knaut at 
dknaut@ozarkstransportation.org or 865-3042 X 107. 

  

Agenda 
I. Call to order and Introductions 

 

II. Approval of the February 22, 2024 Minutes.  The LCBT will review and approve the minutes from the 
February 22, 2024 meeting. 
 

III. Approval of the June 27, 2024 Agenda. 
 

IV. FTA 5310 Designation. The LCBT will discuss Ozarks Transportation Organization (OTO) becoming a 
designated recipient for FTA 5310 funding for the Springfield metro area and consider recommending 
OTO becoming a designated recipient and approving the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU), 
including possible requested changes by CU transit, to the OTO Board of Directors. 

 

V. Member Updates. Members will have an opportunity to share news and updates with the group. 
 

VI. Next Meeting Date. August 8, 2024. 
 

VII.    Adjournment 
 
 

For more information contact: David Knaut, Ozarks Transportation Organization, 2208 W. Chesterfield Boulevard, Suite 101, Springfield MO 
65807, 417-865-3047 ext 107.  
 
Si usted necesita la ayuda de un traductor, por favor comuníquese con David Knaut al (417) 865-3042, al menos 48 horas antes de la 
reuníon. 
 
Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require interpreter services (free 
of charge) should contact David Knaut at (417) 865-3042 at least 24 hours ahead of the meeting. 
 
If you need relay services please call the following numbers: 711 - Nationwide relay service; 1-800-735- 2966 - Missouri TTY service; 1-
800-735-0135 - Missouri voice carry-over service. 
 
OTO fully complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related statutes and regulations in all programs and activities. For 
more information or to obtain a Title VI Complaint Form, see www.ozarkstransportation.org or call (417) 865-3042. 
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